
 
 

 

Earnings Guidance Remains Unchanged 

 

 

 

It has come to Webjet’s attention that Bloomberg today reported a softening of the FY18 guidance that 

the Company provided on 22 February 2018.  

 

This is factually incorrect.   

 

Contrary to the headline contained in the article, guidance remains unchanged.  
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